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---------------------------- HR70-14
Mr. Dulles:

a. Drew the DCI's attention to a cable regarding the Director's

appointment as Under Secretary of State and the announcement of the Jackson
Committee and asked DD/P to determine whether this cable should be sent to

additional stations other than those listed thereon.

b. Reported that he and had a very successful meeting with
the JCS on the matter which recent-ly iscussed with certain individuals

in Europe at our request.

Mr. Wisner:

a. Stated that the CIA Command Relationship paper. had been forwarded to

the Director. Mr. Dulles noted that he now had the paper; however, he had not

had an opportunity to make any comments. The Director stated he would have to

defer action until -his return from New York.

b. Reported that one of our employees, had indicated
to him that during his previous employment in the Security Office of the
Department of State he had been given the task of reviewing files of U.S.
personnel assigned to the UR. Mr. Wisner went on to say that State had.taken
a position that it had not, in fact been responsible for reviewing these files
and, therefore, had requested that be made available to discuss this
matter with appropriate officials in the Department. The Director stated there
was no reason why should not do this and it was incumbent upon o
state the facts in this case as he saw them.

(COIvTIUED)



Mr. Wisner (Cont'd

d. Noted a cable from the Se ior dpresentative,
concerning :IA relations wit and after some discussion, the Director
stated we should proceed on this matterwith caution and reconsider it after

DD/P undertook to so advise

Mr. Becker reported that the amendments to the semi-annual atomic energy estimate
as agreed upon at the last IAC meeting had been made and the report had gone
forward.
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